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Year 1 Newsletter February 2019 

Welcome back! We hope that you 

have all had a lovely half term break. 

  

In Literacy we shall be 

writing labels and lists. 

Also we will have a go at 

writing recounts and information 

texts. The children will bring home 

weekly spellings to learn each Friday 

for a test the following Thursday. 

 

In Numeracy we will 

introduce simple 

multiplication and division in 

a very practical way. We will start 

work on fractions (halves and 

quarters) and have a go at 

describing turns, including whole, 

half and quarter turns. 
 

 In PE we shall be 

developing our throwing, catching 

and kicking skills and playing simple 

team games.  

Our PE days are Tuesday and 

Thursday; please make sure that 

your kit is always in school. 

 

In ICT we will be using 

computer simulations to 

support our topic work. We 

will continue our work on simple 

coding. 

 

 

In history we will be finding 

out all about the life of 

Florence Nightingale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 In our Science topic we will 

identify and name various 

plants and trees and label 

the different parts.    

 

In RE we will be finding 

out about the Easter 

story and looking at 

different signs and symbols. 

 

In our music topic we will 

learn some songs, telling 

the story of The Princess 

and the Pea and then 

perform them at the Waterhead 

Academy in March. 

 

Our Christian value is 

Humility. 

 

   We visit Lees library 

every Friday so please                                  

remember your books!  
 

 Our topics are: 
                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Gulla and Mrs Butt                                                                                                         


